Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

From: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

Sent: Wednesday, June 25, 2014 10:56 AM

To: 'Pham, Trinh@Waterboards'

Cc: '‘GLockwood@waterboards.ca.gov'; Roe, Dilan, Env. Health

Subject: RE: Responsible Parties for Arco #04931, 731 W. MacArthur Blvd., Oakland (T0600100110)
Trinh,

As we had discussed in the attached emails, ACEH has updated the Notice of Responsibility for the subject site. Copies
have been uploaded to Geotracker.

Otherwise, ACEH will stop work on this case, except for the exceptions noted in yesterday’s emails.

Mark Detterman

Senior Hazardous Materials Specialist, PG, CEG
Alameda County Environmental Health

1131 Harbor Bay Parkway

Alameda, CA 94502

Direct: 510.567.6876

Fax: 510.337.9335

Email: mark.detterman@acgov.org

PDF copies of case files can be downloaded at:

http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/ust.htm

From: Pham, Trinh@Waterboards [mailto:Trinh.Pham@waterboards.ca.gov]

Sent: Thursday, June 12, 2014 2:56 PM

To: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

Subject: RE: Responsible Parties for Arco #04931, 731 W. MacArthur Blvd., Oakland (T0600100110)

Thanks Mark!

Trinh

From: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health [mailto:Mark.Detterman@acgov.orq]

Sent: Thursday, June 12, 2014 2:55 PM

To: Pham, Trinh@Waterboards

Subject: RE: Responsible Parties for Arco #04931, 731 W. MacArthur Blvd., Oakland (T0600100110)

Trinh,
I will update the NOR shortly so we can capture more recent RPs.

Mark Detterman

Senior Hazardous Materials Specialist, PG, CEG
Alameda County Environmental Health

1131 Harbor Bay Parkway

Alameda, CA 94502

Direct: 510.567.6876

Fax: 510.337.9335

Email: mark.detterman@acgov.org




PDF copies of case files can be downloaded at:

http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/ust.htm

From: Pham, Trinh@Waterboards [mailto: Trinh.Pham@waterboards.ca.gov]

Sent: Tuesday, June 03, 2014 2:54 PM

To: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

Cc: Roe, Dilan, Env. Health

Subject: Responsible Parties for Arco #04931, 731 W. MacArthur Blvd., Oakland (T0600100110)

Hi Mark,

From GeoTracker, it appears that there are three RPs for this site. They are Raj Mulkh, BP West Coast Products, LLC.,
and Vintners Distributors Inc. (which does not have any contact information). But the reports from the consultant
indicate that BP is the RP. Please let me know the current RP since | will prepare the Closure Denial letter for this case
and will need the RP contact information.

Thank you.

Trinh Pham

Water Resource Control Engineer
State Water Resources Control Board
UST Cleanup Unit Il

(916) 341-5871



